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To whom it may concern, 
 
 
I want to make a comment about the proposed thinning of 50,000 acres in the  Santa Fe National Forest.  I 
believe that a project of this magnitude and with this much controversy should meet two requirements: 
 
 
1) A comprehensive Environmental Impact Statement is required for a project of this scope and size that may 
have significant impacts on the human environment and on resources such as recreation, roadless areas, and 
wildlife (or any others you want to mention). 
 
 
2) Analysis must be site-specific. The condition-based approach is too general and vague for it to be possible 
to even make meaningful scoping comments. 
 
 
 
--Jonathan Crews 
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Santa Fe Mountain Resiliency Project 
 
To who it may concern, 
 
 
I do not believe that the Santa Fe Mountain Resiliency Project has been well thought out.  It is hard to believe 
that this project is proposing removing 90% of the trees in the Santa Fe National Forest and doing so with toxic 
chemicals.  There needs to be an Environmental Impact Statement done on this proposed project and it must 
be site-specific.  This project would create an environmental disaster for our area.  It would also adversely 
affect tourism.  This is our beautiful home.  Do not destroy it. 
 
 
                                                                                                            Jonathan Crews 
                                                                                                            228 Spruce St. 
                                                                                                            Santa Fe, NM 87501 
                                                                                                            505-982-1144 
 
 
 
1) A comprehensive Environmental Impact Statement is required for a project of this scope and size that may 
have significant impacts on the human environment and on resources such as recreation, Roadless Areas, and 
Wildlife (or any others you want to mention). 
 
2) The Analysis must be site-specific. The condition-based approach is too general and vague to make 
meaningful scoping comments.  
 
 
 


